
March 20,2008 

El Dorado County Auditor-Controller's Office 
Joe Harn, Auditor-Controller 
360 Fair Lane 
Placerville, CA 95667 

Dear Joe: 

Marshall Foundation for Community Health continues to raise funds for the expansion of 
emergency services on the Western Slope of El Dorado County. It has come to our 
attention that firefighters in our community who are paid by the County of El Dorado 
would like to pledge payroll dollars in support of this campaign; however, presently there 
is no vehicle to accommodate this request. 

The Marshall Medical Center Board of Directors and the Marshall Foundation Board of 
Trustees respectfully request that this payroll deduction option be made available to 
county employees who wish to support the expansion of emergency services. We had 
hoped that United Way might allow us to partner in this regard, but at this time no such 
agreement is possible. 

We appreciate your assistance in this regard. We are available to discuss the facilitation 
of this agreement, and I look forward to talking with you soon. 

and to date we have raised $3,264,500 in support 
of our community and access to critical emergency services. 
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